No. WLM-102; 1737
H.P. Forest Department,

Dated Shimla, the !0~ O 2 -3

Fl"Om:
Dy. Conservator of Forests,
Wildlife Division, Shimla.
To:
The Assistant Engineer,
HP,PWD, Sub Division,
Jalog.
Subject: Regarding issuance of Aerial Distance Certificate (EcoSensitive
Zone) for proposed road from Drawl to Jaishi Km 0/00 to
7/965.
Sir,

Kindly refer to your letter No. PW-]JSD- Forest Case/2022-23
1314-15 dated 21-02-23 on the subject cited above.

2. As per report sent by Range Forest Officer, SWC, Dhalli the aerial

distance of the proposed above site is approx. 15.27 Km. from Shimla Water Catchment

Wildlife Sanctuary and the aerial distance from Eco Sensitive Zone Shimla Water Catchment
is approx. 14.50 Km.

Note: T

his is only distance certificate and cannot be treated ag NOC

y- Lonservator of Forests,
Wildlife vision, Shimla.
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